ATTENTION
GENERAL PUBLIC

NOTIFICATION OF APPLICATION OF
STENCILS/MARKERS ON THE ROADWAY.

The National Gas Company of Trinidad and Tobago Limited (NGC) will be painting
stencils/markers on the roadway where the 4”/2” Hilton gas pipeline is buried and
crosses the roadways around the Queen’s Park Savannah.

The roadway crossings are as follows:
e Maraval Road

Queen’s Park West

Queen’s Park East

Circular Road

St. Ann’s Road

THIS ACTIVITY IS SCHEDULED FOR

Sunday 8th February, 2015
BETWEEN THE HOURS OF 8:00AM AND 5:00PM

The activity will be conducted with the use of a spray gun and compressor.
There will be no digging or excavation.

NGC’s technicians will be on site to monitor the works being performed by our
approved contractor, Naz Mohammed General Contractors Limited. All relevant
traffic control measures will be put in place by Traffic Branch Police Officers.

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience that may be caused.

We assure you that all works shall be conducted in accordance with NGC’s
Health, Safety and Environmental policies and procedures, as well as all
applicable codes and standards.

If you have any concerns during this activity, please contact:
NGC’s 24-HOUR EMERGENCY HOTLINE: 800-4427.
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